

	
	



									7th November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,
Re: Fire Alarms
At Greenwood School the safety and well-being of our students is our top priority. All students need to work with staff to help support all the needs of all students. This includes using safety procedures and devices appropriate at all times.
Setting off the fire alarm for any reason other than alerting people to the presence of a fire causes unnecessary stress for staff and students. Some students find it very difficult to return to their learning once an alarm has been pressed. All students need to understand the impact that falsely setting off an alarm can cause to other students. Some alarms have disrupted meetings, exams and CAMHS appointments meaning students are missing out on opportunities or essential support.
Not only are false alarms detrimental to education, there are also both human and financial costs attached to false fire alarms. Firefighters respond to all fire signals as if they are real, this exposes the public and fire crews to unnecessary risk in their swift response, directing them away from real emergencies.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The School will be adding some more protection to our alarms to try and stop false activations. In addition, students who encourage alarms to be pressed or who do not follow the clear evacuation procedures will face a consequence which in some cases may result in students having to be taught offsite.
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me by email s.curtis@greenwood or 02380 423827.
Yours sincerely,
[image: ]
Stuart Curtis
Deputy Headteacher
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